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Dear Anne Marie Trevelyan:

| continue to be dismayed by this government's attitude to its responsibility re the nation’s
cultural heritage. The planned road should not go ahead. Stonehenge is an awe-inspiring
and priceless asset, and one of very few in the world of such antiquity, monumental

presence, and research potential.

Those we elect to represent us should not not feel entitled to permanently degrade
cultural assets of that calibre by manipulating them or their environments.

Yours sincerely,

Hugh Drummond





